As a member of the Board of MVLCC 611 I am pleased to see the memorandum outlining concerns communicated by Josh Morgan.

Issues such as significant dust, roads that are not being properly cleaned, construction traffic on unapproved routes, garbage and construction debris being left to blow away in the wind, clogged catch basins and street flooding and many others.

As neighbours, living in a major construction zone, has been very difficult to say the least and we have been dealing with issues mentioned above for 3 years.

We are hopeful that these concerns will be met with a more proactive system using better tools to meet the reasonable expectations of constituents.

Respectfully submitted.

From the Board of MVLCC 611